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The Curriculum and Planning Committee held a meeting on September 12, 2024, to deliberate on 
Proposition 01-24/25, which proposed changing the name of the Department of Government to 
the Department of Political Science, Public Law, and Administration. Although Chair Vimal 
Chaitanya was unable to attend the meeting due to other commitments, he shared his insights on 
the proposed changes via email. The committee members engaged in an open discussion 
regarding the significance of the proposition. 
 
The committee found the rationale of the proposition to be well-explained and thoroughly 
documented. Consequently, the committee members voted unanimously in favor of the 
proposition, and no further discussion was entertained. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gus Piña 
Chair, Curriculum and Planning Committee 
 


